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Questionnaire 

We have had some fantastic feedback from our 

wonderful parents/children: 

Requests for the Survival Day, this will be 

planned again for the Summer holidays. 

Statements have already started to go out to 

people who require them. 

Majority of  parents do not mind the additional 

costs for outings and travel. 

Staff are 100% professional when delivering 

information.  

Majority of children love coming to our club.  

We have observed as a club and implemented 

new ideas/activities for children from years 5 

and 6, such as baking, construction, word games 

and Anime drawing.  

Holiday Programme 

Don’t miss out!  Our fun 

packed holiday programme is 

available to download  from 

our website, or just pop in the 

club and pick up a copy. 

www.wiseowlscareclub.co.uk 

Coming Soon! 

Because our Garden Centre 

was such a hit with the chil-

dren last year, we are bringing 

it back!  The children will get 

to  plant  bulbs with real  plant  

pots and soil, they will learn 

about flowers and grow-

ing plants and vegetables.  

Perfect  for Spring! 

Construction 

Baking 

After voting our club rules in we 

then articulated them through 

craft. 

Messy! 

VOTE!

http://www.123rf.com/photo_20295905_illustration-of-a-cartoon-sunflower-isolated.html
http://www.123rf.com/photo_20295905_illustration-of-a-cartoon-sunflower-isolated.html
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Chinese New Year   

The children have been enjoying our Role Play area. We have also linked 

this with snack time and messy play. 

 

 

 

Staff News 

Stacey was awarded 

Employee of the 

Month, for working 

hard with  the chil-

dren to create some 

fantastic craft pieces 

for the display board 

and for being pas-

sionate about her 

work at Wise Owls.  

Go Stacey!! 

Toys and Equipment 

All toys and equipment have been 

sorted through and any damaged 

games with pieces missing have been 

disposed of.  New fun games have 

been purchased. 

Thank you 
To Mrs Richardson for her continued support  with the junk modelling. 

Year of the Monkey 

I have tried to fit as many pictures as possible  

on our Newsletter.  If your not on this months  

please keep a look out for next months. 

LOOK BEFORE YOU BOOK!! Holiday Activi-

ties!! www.wiseowlscareclub.co.uk 


